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We’re so happy to be back at school today after 
another three days of learning from home. Thank you 
once again to our staff who have continued to ensure 
our students had tasks to complete at home and to 
parents and other family members who have 
supported the students at home. Out of the 11 ½ days 
where the bridge has been closed this term there has 
only been one day where the school was non-
operational due to a lack of staff who could attend. On 
the other days we had Ms Morgan, Mrs McClintock 
and Mrs Justine Henley here most days to ensure that 
those students who could access the school safely 
were able to be supervised to complete their set 
learning tasks. The school was certainly not ‘closed’, it 
was just operating in a different way. The photo above 
is of some of the children who were able to make it 
into school this week. 
 
Our staff and students enjoy giving back to our 
community members in any way we can. We’ve 
received some lovely feedback from some of these 
community members about our Grandparents and 
Special Friends Day and UCS Yum. We received a 
beautiful card from Dorsy Crofts who thanked our 
wonderful ‘masterchef’ students for the scrumptious 
dinners they provide through UCS Yum. The students 
learn so many skills both in the garden and the kitchen 
as part of our UCS Yum program and we look forward 
to it continuing in 2023. I know our customers are also 
happy to see it continue! I also received a message 
from one of our grandparents, Janice Whiley, thanking 
us for our Grandparents and Special Friends Day. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Janice said “Every student had impeccable manners 
and they were the friendliest, most polite children 
she’d ever seen. They’re a credit to the school and 
their parents.” I know our students and staff enjoyed 
the day as much as our visitors did. 
 

Primary intensive swimming will look a little different 
this year. Year 5/6 will take part in swimming lessons 
during sport time starting next week while K-4 will 
have their swimming lessons every day in weeks 8 and 
9. Please ensure you fill in the School Stream note that 
was sent home this week. The school will cover the 
cost of pool entry and the bus therefore there will be 
no cost to the students. 
 

Today our students in Years 7-9 completed their 
Check-in assessments. The data we receive will help 
us plan future directions and learning for our 
students. 
 

I enjoyed spending time with the K/1 Maths group 
today where they were learning about patterns. They 
were so enthusiastic during the lesson and made 
some fantastic patterns. Well done K/1! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Until next week, 
Terrie Payne 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Humbug 
 

17th November 2022 
Week 6, Term 4 
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Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Week 

  6 

    18th Nov 
 

Canteen: 
Sonya Ward 

Week 

7 

21st Nov 
Secondary Cricket 
@ West Wyalong 

 
 

 
 Canteen:  
 Karen Rossiter 

22nd Nov 
Little Humbugs 

 
 

23rd Nov 
Yr 5/6 Intensive 

Swimming 
 

Yr 7/8 
Gymnastics 

session  

24th Nov 
 

25th Nov 
 
 

 
 
 
Canteen: 
 

Week 

   8 

28th Nov 
K-4 Intensive 

Swimming 
 

School Captains 
speeches 

 
 
 Canteen: Tegan 
 Bussenschutt 

29th Nov 
K-4 Intensive 

Swimming 

30th Nov 
K-4 Intensive 

Swimming 
Yr 7/8 

Gymnastics 
session 

Yr 5/6 
Intensive 
Swimming 

1st Dec 
K-4 Intensive 

Swimming 
 

Performance 
Night-Dancing 
with the Stars 

6.30pm 
 

2nd Dec 
K-4 Intensive 

Swimming 
 

Scholastic Book club 
Issue 8 due back 

 
 
Canteen: 

Week 
9 

5th Dec 
K-4 Intensive 

Swimming 
 

 
 
 
Canteen: 

6th Dec 
K-4 Intensive 

Swimming 
 

Life Ready 
Excursion Yr 10 

(4 days) 
 

7th Dec 
K-4 Intensive 

Swimming 
Yr 7/8 

Gymnastics 
session 

Yr 5/6 
Intensive 
Swimming 

8th Dec 
K-4 Intensive 

Swimming 
 

9th Dec 
K-4 Intensive 

Swimming 
 
 
 

 
Canteen: 
Sonya Ward 

Week 
10 

12th Dec 
 
 
 
 

  
Canteen: 

 

13th Dec 
Presentation 

Evening 
 

14th Dec 
Yr 5/6 

Intensive 
Swimming 

15th Dec 
Visit from 
Jason Owen 
Doin it for 
Rural Aussie 

kids 

16th Dec 
Lake Talbot 

Swimming Pool End 
of Semester 2 
Celebration 

 
Canteen: 
Vanessa Williams 

Week 
11 

19th Dec 
School 

Development  
Day  

Canteen: 
Vanessa Williams 

20th Dec 
School  

Development  
Day  

 

  
 

 
 



 
 

 
     

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Reuben West   20th Nov 

Ava McClintock 20th Nov 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

UCS Yum Menu for next 
Thursday,24th November 

 
Breakfast:  Strawberry Pancakes           $2.50 
Recess: Fruit Salad Smoothie                 $2.50 
Lunch:  Ham Salad Crunch Lunch    Small  $4.00 
                                                     Large $6.00 
       Orders due: Tuesday 22nd Nov 
                           Free draw winners for Thursday 24th Nov 
Breakfast: Hayden Ward 
Recess:  Tahlia McKay 
Lunch: Ruby McKay 

Above: Archer Hale ready to tuck into his 
chicken crunch lunch 

Above: Ava McClintock and Chevy Baker assisting 
with the breakfast pancakes 

Right: Hayden Ward and Ivy McKay 
showing of their impressive Milk Mo’s 



 
 

Winners for Week 3 and 4’s 95% and above attendance draw were Riley Mulqueeny, Taylah Ward and Ella Burley. 

UCS was chosen to be a 
host school for the pilot 
Middle Leaders Study 
Tour. Jared Maxwell, AP at 
Junee North Public School, 
visited for Monday, 
Tuesday and Wednesday 
this week. Jared spent 
time with the school 
executive, looking at what 
we do in relation to areas 
such as school planning, 
professional development, 
teaching and learning 
programs and resource 
management.  
 

Above left: West Wyalong High School work experience student Thomas Jordan-
Downes enjoyed Monday helping in Primary classrooms before flooding cut short 
his time at UCS.  Centre:  Hayden Cooper will be working as a School Learning 
Support Officer (SLSO) until the end on the year. Right:  Best wishes to Brenna Tait 
as she begins her maternity leave this week. 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

‘HUMBUG HIGH FIVE’ AND SPORT AWARD RECIPIENTS FOR WEEK 5 

 

 
  

PBL 



 
 

Week 4 and 5 ‘Fast and Free’ 
PBL draw. Congratulations to 
Archer Hale, Chelsey Spencer, 
Clancy Hoskinson, Olivia 
Rossiter, Bailey Margery and 
Ethan Robb on receiving their 
prizes.  Archer then spun the 
‘prize  wheel’ to win ice cream 
for K/1/2 and Bailey won 
Zooper Doopers for  Yr 9/10 
(photos on previous page).  
 
 
 

 
  

PBL 

SCHOOL HAPPENINGS 
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Year 3/4 have been learning about sustainability and protecting important Australian ecosystems, including the Daintree 
Rainforest and the Great Barrier Reef. Student’s created recycled cardboard collages of tropical fish as well as a 
watercolour painting depicting a healthy coral reef.  These have been displayed in the front office. 

In a case of ‘ground hog day’ we have had 
another three days learning from home, other 
than those students ‘north of the Humbug’ 
who could get to school.  Amazingly from 
Monday 24th October until Thursday 17th 
November we have been able to access UCS for 
7.5 out of 19 days.  Thank goodness for the 
commitment and resilience of our students, 
staff and families. 
 
 
 

Primary captains Olivia Rossiter and Nicholas Batty conducted a Remembrance 
Day Service at school on Friday 11th November. They spoke about the 
significance of Remembrance Day, recited a poem and conducted a minute 
silence at 11am. 

 
  SCHOOL HAPPENINGS 

 

Above: The bridge on Monday 14th November and students from ‘north of the Humbug’ at school.   
Below: The bridge on Wednesday 16th November (photo from Jason Lewis) and primary and secondary student who 
could access school. Visitors in a Yr 11 CAFS Zoom. 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday night: 
Opens at 5pm 
 
Friday night: 
Bar opens at 5pm 
Kitchen bistro opens 6pm-8pm 
Raffles at 8pm. 14 prizes 
Happy Hour 7pm-8pm 
 
Sunday breakfast: 
8am till 9.30am 
Adults $10, Child $5 
All you can eat! 
 
Sunday afternoon: 
Club opens at 3pm 
 
 

FRIDAY NIGHT JACKPOT DRAW $500 THIS WEEK 

ATM & Eftpos 
available 

UNGARIE BOWLING CLUB 


